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SAC Activities

Since 31 August 2020 SAC met 3 times and worked towards finalizing members and charges 
for senate committees.

We are almost done populating all standing senate committees and SAC is aiming to finalize 
all committee charges this week.

We anticipate that all standing committees will start working by the end of September, if we 
can find a kick-off meeting solution for all committee members.

There will be an Ad-hoc Committee on Inclusion and Diversity at Northeastern with various 
charges around issues involving increased concerns around these issues.

SAC will meet with Provost Madigan and Deb Franko on September 17.
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